<DATE>
<Landlord Name

Landlord Address

Landlord City, State and Zip>
Dear <Landlord Name>,

This letter will serve as our official notice that we have ceased operation of our office/spa at <enter address> as of <enter date> due to the current COVID-19 crisis.  As you know, the <enter name of agency that recommended/required closure> <required/strongly suggested> that all non-essential businesses cease operation during this crisis.  We have complied with this <requirement/suggestion> as of <enter date of closing>.
We will continue to attempt to serve our patients/customers by fulfilling online orders/taking phoned in orders for either delivery or curb-side pick of products/engaging in tele-medicine when possible, until these options are no longer available to us. <Note- this paragraph will need to be edited according to your individual business’ plans>.

We intend to reopen our office/spa on the first possible date that it is allowed and prudent.

This notice is to inform you of the status of our Name of Your Business.  If you have any questions or issues that need further communication, please feel free to reach out to us at <Enter email address, preferred phone number and address>.
Sincerely,

<Name>

<Name of LLC/Corporation if applicable>

<Street Address>

<City, State/Province> <Zip/Postal Code> 

